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COMMENTS: EPA requested and was granted additional time to review the NPDES Permit. 
A letter of interim objection dated May 19, 2017, was received. The Office of Water Quality is 
preparing a response to EPA's letter. Also, a public hearing will be scheduled when the permit is 
sent to public notice. Therefore, the delay of issuance of the renewal permit is beyond the control 
of the facility. A.C.A. §8-4-230 does not require an additional review fee or a public notice 
when an extension of a temporary variance is granted. 


